October 2020
SUNDAY

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

SATURDAY

1 May I faithfully
believe that the
Lord always does
what is right for me.

2 Gracious God, fill
me with Christ’s
presence so I may
tell everyone of Your
grace and mercy.

3 Mighty God, you
alone have the power
to redeem. Thank you
for saving us.

4 Heavenly Father,
help me to focus on
Jesus Christ alone.

5 “My soul magnifies
the Lord.” Luke 1:46

6 Dear God, assure
me of my sure and
certain future in
grace of Christ Jesus
my Lord.

7 ” I count everything
as loss because of the
surpassing worth of
knowing Christ Jesus
my Lord”. Phil.3:8

8 Dear Lord, may all
Christians reflect
the forgiveness
given by our
Saviour’s sacrifice.

9 Holy Lord, You fill
the world with Your
wonderful works.

10 “Looking to Jesus,
the founder and
perfector of our faith.
“ Hebrew 12:2

11 Father, thank
You for every
material and
spiritual blessing.

12 “Every good gift
and every perfect
gift is from above.”
James 1: 17
(Thanksgiving)

13 Equip me to do
Your work
whenever I can.

14 Guide me
through the dark
days of life with
Your holy light.

15 Revive me daily
so that I can thrive
in Your presence.

16 Gracious God,
You give me more
than I deserve or can
comprehend. Thank
You , Lord.

17 Lord, help me find
joy, even in trials.
Thank you for facing
trials for me.

18 Father, You
know all. Grant
peace to my
questioning heart.

19 “Giving thanks
always and for
everything to God
the Father…”
Ephesians 5:20

20 Thank you Jesus,
for covering our
flaws with Your
perfect love.

21 Lord, walk with
me in the dark
valleys of life.

22 Thank you for
winning the battle
against Satan.

23 Come Lord Jesus.
We await Your
return with
anticipation.

24 Holy Lord, connect
me to Your power and
shine into my life.

25 Saviour Jesus,
conform me to
Your holiness.

26 Light of the
world, show me the
fullness of Your
good creation.

27 Holy Spirit, walk
with me as I walk in
the light of Christ.

28 “Behold , I stand
at the door and
knock. If anyone
hears my voice…I
will come in…” Rev.
3:20

29 Dear Lord, grant
that Your people
may always know
and hold fast to
Your Word.

30 We pray that
those who do not
know Jesus as
Saviour may be
brought to faith.

31 “By grace you have
been saved, through
faith… not of works.”
Ephesians 2:8-9
(Reformation Day)
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